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Upcoming   Events  
 

February   20   -   Basketball   vs.   Faith,   Coleman  
  Girls   -   5:00,   Boys   -   6:00  
-   Mid-Quarter   Report   Cards  
   (Grades   1   -   8)  

February   23   -   K   -   8   sing   in   church  
          -   CEA   Meeting   after   church  

February   26   -   Ash   Wednesday   service,   7:00  
February   27   -   Parent/Teacher   Conferences  

  3:00   -   8:00  
February   28   -   Girls   @   STAA,   4:30   (Make-up)  

 
School   Cleaning  

Feb.   17   -   Feb.   23 Baerenwald  

Feb.24   -   Mar.   2 Jenna   Kamps  

Mar.   2   -   Mar.   8 Jenna   Kamps  

 

 



 

 

Girls   Basketball   Make-up   Game  

The  girls  basketball  game  against  STAA  that  was  canceled  on  Tuesday  has  been                          
rescheduled   for   Friday,   February   28   @   4:30.  

Ash   Wednesday  

Ash  Wednesday  is  on  February  26th.  Ash  Wednesday  marks  the  beginning  of  the                          
season  of  Lent  which  is  the  40  days  before  Easter.  Lent  gives  us  the  opportunity  to                                

prepare  our  hearts  for  Holy  Week  where  we  are  reminded  of  Jesus’  betrayal,  crucifiction                            

and  resurrection.  Take  this  opportunity  to  worship  with  your  families  at  a  Wednesday                          

night   service.  

Hot   Lunch  

Hot   lunch   for   this   week   is   Spaghetti   Squares   given   by   the   Eisenbeis   family.   

Mission   Offering  

Our  mission  offering  for  the  2nd  semester  will                
be  going  to  WELS  Christian  Aid  and  Relief.                

This  organization  helps  people  around  the            

world  who  are  suffering  from  the  effects  of                

floods,  fires,  earthquakes  and  other          

catastrophes.   

Last  week’s  mission  offering  was $12.00 .  Our  total  for  the  2nd  semester  is $202.40 .                            
Thank   you   for   your   generous   gifts!    

2  Corinthians  9:7  –  Each  one  should  give  what  he  has  decided  in  his  heart  to  give…for                                  
God   loves   a   cheerful   giver.  

Countdown  

There   are    29    days   until   the   Social   Studies   Fair.  

There   are    57    days   until   Family   Entertainment   Night.  
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Co-ed   Team   Practice  

The  co-ed  basketball  team  practices  start  next  week.  Practices  will  be  on  2/25,  2/26,                            

3/3,  and  3/4  from  3:15  -  5:00  at  Trinity,  Marinette.  There  will  also  be  a                              

scrimmage/practice   with   Grace,   Crivitz   on   Sunday,   March   1   from   3:00   -   4:30   at   Trinity.  

 

Basketball   Pizza   Party  

There   will   be   a   Trinity/St.   John   team   pizza   party   on   Tuesday,   March   3   starting   at   5:15.  

 

Today   is    National   Love   Your   Pet   Day.  
Did  you  know  that  most  households       
in  the  United  States  have  at  least  one         
pet?  While  there  are  more  cats  than        
dogs  in  the  United  States,  more       
households  have  dogs  than  cats,  but       
not  by  much.  Pets  are  not  limited  to         
the  canine  and  feline  categories.  There  are  quite  a  few  who  prefer  the  companionship               
of  birds,  reptiles,  fish  or  rats.  Whoever  your  pet  companion  is,  we  are  sure  you  will                 
enjoy  spending  a  little  extra  time  with  them  on  National  Love  Your  Pet  Day,  and  reap  the                  
benefits  as  well,  such  as  stress  relief  and  lower  blood  pressure.  So  on  February  20                
(and   every   day)   show   your   appreciation   to   your   pets!  
 

Did   You   Know?  

● Canadians  say  “sorry”  so  much  that  a  law  was  passed  in  2009  declaring  that  an                              

apology   can’t   be   used   as   evidence   of   admission   to   guilt.  

● In  2006,  a  Coca-Cola  employee  offered  to  sell  Coca-Cola  secrets  to  Pepsi.  Pepsi                          

responded   by   notifying   Coca-Cola.  

● Calling  “shotgun”  when  riding  in  a  car  comes  from  the  term  “shotgun                        

messenger”.  This  term  was  used  to  refer  to  the  guard  who  sat  next  to  the                              

stagecoach  driver.  The  guards  would  use  a  shotgun  to  keep  robbers  and                        

criminals  away.  It  made  its  way  into  society  due  to  Hollywood’s  love  of  Western                            

flicks.  

www.nationaldaycalendar.com  

https://www.thefactsite.com/1000-interesting-facts/  


